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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, September  2019 

 

We are thankful for the amazing opportunities that we were able to partake in 

during September. Brother Chadwick in Amarillo was very accommodating 

and showed himself to be a man of prayer, as we had heard.  

 

I had the great opportunity to preach in Arlington at 

Arlington Baptist Church, whose pastor and his 

family have been a personal friends of ours for many 

years. They have many sweet people at that church. 

A church like that is very much needed in the heart 

of Dallas-Fort Worth.  

 

Our family also had the opportunity to also take part in a Missions Conference. The preaching by Evangelist Dick 

Webster was spot on and very much needed in the lives of those people and my family.  

 

These are among the many great experiences we had in September as we continue to 

get ever so closer to the place Christ has called us. For October, we will be traveling 

and visit churches, while we continue to try to fill up our calendar, especially for 2020. 

God is continuing to bless us and we are praying for these churches and friends we have 

made along the way. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 

• More church bookings for 2020 
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